
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: Aspley State School Date: 2/05/2017  Phone: 0412 203 004 

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  

Over the past two weeks we’ve been focusing on our Community involvement and Sustainable Practices. We have 

invited Charlotte’s dad an ambulances officer who will come speak to the children about health and safety and he’ll also 

bring his ambulance truck. For Sustainable Practices we have cleaned up the colouring in area and will be placing some 

recycling information for children to read and understand. Any input on this would be greatly appreciated.  

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

 

For the next couple of weeks we have a range of dates including mother’s day.  We will also be focusing on the 

Sustainable practice wall.  

 

Service information:  

 

Parents, we do value your feedback so if you have any ideas for activities or programs please let us know also if you 

have inquiries or questions please don’t not hesitate to come see us. Also don’t hesitate to use the Ideas Book or the 

family communication book on the sign in table. 

 
Reminder: To please sign in/out you children when coming into the service, this is extremely important for the safety of 
the child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.   

 

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

Children are continuing to use the recycling bins each session.  

If anyone else has or knows of anyone with chickens or worms we have heaps of scraps to give out.  

 

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call 

or send us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

 


